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The Vice President of India, Shri. M. Venkiah Naidu, prior to departing from Port 
Blair this morning, had a look through the recently restored pre-World War-II 
Japanese Binocular Telescope at Raj Niwas. Later, the Vice President was seen 
off at INS Utkrosh by the Lt Governor, Admiral D K Joshi, PVSM, AVSM, YSM, 

NM, VSM (Retd.), Member of Parliament, Shri Bishnu Pada Ray and senior 
officers of A&N Administration and A&N Command. 

 
 

 
 



 


